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Wednesday, June 30, 2004

Hello fellow Conjurer’s,

Well, it’s that time again! Time for all local magicians to gather and share our
passion. Monday, July 12 is our next scheduled meeting. We will be having Luke
Dancy come in and lecture for us. He will be doing some commercial close-up magic for
us and I hear he’s very good. There is a review of his new DVD in this month’s MAGIC
Magazine (Our very own, Silly Reba also has a picture in Anne White’s ad, check it out
and congrats Reba). Should be fun!

Also, the amazing Fred Siegel, will be doing teach-a-trick for us. You know he’s
a hoot and a great magician too and that should be worth seeing for sure!

Here’s the special deal for our next meeting night...The lecture will be FREE,
yes, absolutely FREE to all paid up members!!!! If you have paid your dues for this year
we are saying thank you in July and letting you in for no charge! If you are not a member
or have not paid your measly $20.00 dues, it will cost you $15.00 to attend. Simple as
that.

We have over 120 members now and less than half have paid their dues for this
year. It’s now half way through the year and now is the time to settle up. I would highly
recommend that you take advantage of this offer and just give Bob Jenson $20.00 at the
meeting if you haven’t already paid your dues for this year. Then you’ll be paid up for
the year and get into the lecture for free! Makes sense, doesn’t it? Thank you all!

Restaurant Night: Don’t forget that August is our annual restaurant night. We will not
be meeting at the church but rather across the street at The Hibachi Restaurant at 5:30
p.m. for dinner. It is located in the same shopping center as Staples on the corner of Rts.
1 & 320. Thanks again to KL Chan for finding this one for us.

It is always a good time and they cut us a special break by offering the early-bird
special for everyone. You can get a great meal and drink for under $20.00 easy! After
dinner we do a few tricks for each other and the staff. This year we have a special treat
planned...Because we sponsored The Muhlenberg College Magic Program this year, they
have donated four tickets to the inaugural show. Who ever does the best trick after
dinner in August will win the tickets!!! And even better, we’re going to let the restaurant
staff vote on it! This should be a hoot!!!!

Put it on your calendars now, August 9™ and feel free to bring any friends or
family members too!



Into the Crystal Ball:

July — Luke Dancy Lecture! - Fred Siegel Teach-a-Trick

August — Restaurant Night

September — Jay Sankey Lecture!!! - Steven Wolbach Teach-a-Trick

October- Close-up Contest (notice this is moved up a month) — Pont Teach-a-Trick
November — Barry Mitchell Lecture! - Ed Schmitt Teach-a-Trick

December — Stage Contest & Banquet

September 18™ — Public Show at The Colonial Theater!!!

That’s it for now. See you all on Monday, July 12 and have a great Fourth of July!!!

Yours in service,

Eric Paul




